

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|-------------------|----------------------|----------------------|
| 1. A. <u>two</u> | B. <u>whole</u> | C. <u>wrist</u> | D. to <u>ward</u> |
| 2. A. <u>style</u> | B. <u>yogurt</u> | C. <u>young</u> | D. <u>y</u> esterday |
| 3. A. <u>w</u> rong | B. <u>s</u> weep | C. hom <u>e</u> work | D. soft <u>w</u> are |
| 4. A. bea <u>u</u> ty | B. ea <u>s</u> y | C. sup <u>pl</u> y | D. en <u>tr</u> y |
| 5. A. back <u>w</u> ard | B. <u>t</u> wenty | C. <u>w</u> orkshop | D. <u>w</u> ildlife |

II. Choose the correct word to complete the sentences. (Chọn từ đúng để hoàn thành các câu.)

- It feels awful when someone keeps taking your lunch money and calling you names. This is an example of _____ at school.
A. making friends B. having fun C. being bullied D. being ignored
- To prepare for the history test, I need to learn _____ all the important dates for each event.
A. by mistake B. on purpose C. by chance D. by heart
- I was so nervous during the presentation, my mind _____ and I couldn't remember what to say next.
A. went blank B. became exhausted C. went empty D. lacked confidence
- In science class, we learned about different types of transportation. Did you know that horses were once used to _____?
A. drive B. ride C. sail D. climb
- We're all dressed up in our crazy outfits for our last day of school. This is a moment we definitely need to _____ some photos.
A. make B. take C. paint D. draw
- Every year, our school organizes a trip for students interested in. We spend a weekend helping clean up a local park and plant new trees.
A. taking notes B. doing homework C. winning a competition D. doing community service
- I learned that many scientists use robots to _____ in deep, dark parts of the ocean.
A. explore the seabed B. sail on a boat C. built a sandcastle D. play with dolphins
- The field trip to the animal shelter was so much fun! We even got to pet a baby tiger cub. It was a(n) _____ experience!
A. serious B. disappointing C. unforgettable D. confusing
- This weekend, Ms. Jodie suggested the students _____ in a nearby park to see some birds in their natural habitat.
A. go swimming B. go birdwatching C. have a picnic D. plant trees
- My friend came up with a _____ solution to the science project. It was so creative that the whole class was impressed!
A. nervous B. difficult C. brilliant D. typical

III. Complete the passage with the correct tense of the verbs in brackets.

- Last summer, she _____ (volunteer) at an animal shelter.
- Susan _____ (study) for her science exam right, now.
- _____ (you, ever, travel) to another country?
- We _____ (spend) a lot of time on homework most evenings.
- They _____ (graduate) from high school next year.
- While I _____ (wait) for the bus, it started to rain.
- She _____ (never, eat) sushi and raw seafood before.
- The students _____ (practice) for the school play at the moment.
- We _____ (travel) to Europe next year for our school trip.

10. My best friend _____ (love) to play badminton after school.

IV. Match the sentences. (Ghép các câu với nhau.)

1. Hey, what are you reading, Maya?	A. Oh, I completely forgot!
2. Do you think it's important to volunteer, Noah?	B. Not at all, I'm feeling confident!
3. What are you having to eat lunch break. Eli?	C. I practice in front of the mirror.
4. Are you interested in joining the debate team?	D. I'm not very good at public speaking.
5. Did you pack your gym clothes for today, Lily?	E. Yes, they're in my backpack.
6. The essay is due tomorrow, have you started working on it, Daniel?	F. It's a science fiction novel.
7. Excuse me, can I borrow your pen? Mine just ran out of ink.	G. Of course, here you go!
8. Do you prefer handwritten notes or taking notes on a laptop, Brian?	H. I packed a healthy salad.
9. Are you nervous about the upcoming soccer game, David?	I. Definitely! It's a great way to help others.
10. How do you usually prepare for a big presentation, Emily?	J. Handwritten for sure, it helps me remember better.

1. _____ 2. _____ 3. _____ 4. _____ 5. _____
6. _____ 7. _____ 8. _____ 9. _____ 10. _____

V. Read the passage and choose the correct answer to each of the questions.

Ever felt overwhelmed by commitments? As a student, Maya did. Between schoolwork, soccer practice, and volunteering at the animal shelter, her schedule was jam-packed. She loved all these activities, but lately, she felt constantly on the go. **One day**, her friend invited her to a weekend camping trip. While the idea of spending time with friends in nature sounded amazing, Maya knew joining would push her over the edge. She worried about falling behind in school and neglecting her responsibilities at the shelter.

Taking a deep breath, Maya politely declined the invitation. "Thanks so much for inviting me," she said, "but I'm swamped with school and volunteering right now. Maybe next time?"

Her friend, understanding and supportive, replied, "No worries at all! Your plate is full, I get it. Text me if you change your mind, though!" **Saying no** wasn't easy, but Maya felt a weight lift off her shoulders. She realized it was okay to prioritize her commitments and take time for herself. With a clearer head, Maya tackled her workload with renewed energy, knowing she wouldn't burn out.

1. Why is Maya feeling overwhelmed?

- A. She has too many commitments. B. She has a difficult family situation.
C. She doesn't like her classes. D. She has a big fight with a friend.

2. What is Maya's initial reaction to the camping trip invitation?

- A. She immediately says no. B. She feels excited yet hesitant.
C. She accepts without hesitation. D. She asks for more details about the trip.

3. Why does Maya ultimately decline the invitation?

- A. She dislikes camping. B. She doesn't want to spend time with her friend.
C. She worries about her workload and responsibilities. D. She has a prior commitment she forgot about.

4. How does Maya's friend react to her declining the invitation?

- A. They get angry and upset. B. They are understanding and supportive.
C. They try to convince her to come anyway. D. They stop talking to Maya.

5. What does Maya realize after saying no?

- A. That she should have gone on the trip. B. That her friend doesn't care about her.
C. That she needs to take a break from school. D. That it's important to prioritize commitments.

6. What is the main theme of this passage?

- A. The importance of extracurricular activities B. The challenges of friendship
C. The benefits of saying no D. The pressure to be perfect

VI. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the overall meaning, using the word in brackets.

1. The teacher explained the project clearly. (by)

→ The project

2. Learning a new language can be challenging. **(learn)**

→ It can

3. He prefers playing video games to reading books. **(than)**

→ He enjoys

4. This is the first time John has travelled abroad. **(never)**

→ John

5. Although Ely was nervous, she delivered a great presentation. **(nervousness)**

→ Despite her

6. She will go to the party if her friends are there. **(unless)**

→ She